U.S. EMBASSY SOFIA 

is looking for

HR Assistant
(Bulgarian Social Security and Payroll Liaison)


to support the Human Resources Office, U.S. Embassy Sofia


Vacancy Announcements # 37RA1-2023 and # 37S-2023 

Note:  Both announcements are for one and the same position but has different qualifications requirements



The full text of the announcement and the job requirements may be viewed at

https://erajobs.state.gov/dos-era/vacancy/viewVacancyDetail.hms?_ref=zny5vg13pt0&returnToSearch=true&jnum=52278&orgId=122 

https://erajobs.state.gov/dos-era/vacancy/viewVacancyDetail.hms?_ref=zny5vg13pt0&returnToSearch=true&jnum=52279&orgId=122

https://bg.usembassy.gov/embassy/jobs/


All application documents should be received in the U.S. Embassy, HR Office
by the end of the day September 14, 2023
	



